
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/9/2012 11:03:58 AM
Subject: Fw: looking for comment

Trapped in mtg - can you walk him through what we pitched for FY 12-13? Thanks.
 

CLS
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Godfrey, Rob
 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 10:48 AM
To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted; Baker, Josh
 
Subject: FW: looking for comment
 

Guidance here?
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Slade, David [mailto:dslade@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 10:32 AM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: looking for comment
 

Hi Rob,
 

I'm hoping you can provide some comment from the governor's office regarding the budget of the SC 
Department of Consumer Affairs.
 
As you know, state residents have been turning to DCA for help following the hacking incident, but 
DCS today has less than half the staff and only about 30 percent of the state funding that it had just 
five years ago (in fy 09).
 
As I understand it, DCA also doesn't have the authority to spend what money it does have (including 
money from licensing fees from regulated industries).
 
What does DCA's much-reduced state funding say about the state's role in protecting consumers, 
and where does the gov's office see taking DCA from here?
 

Thank you,
 

David Slade
 
Staff Reporter
 
The Post and Courier
 
134 Columbus St.
 
Charleston, SC 29403-4800
 
843-937-5552 (direct)
 
dslade@postandcourier.com
 

Read my Post and Courier stories at:
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov


http://www.postandcourier.com/apps/pbcs.dll/personalia?ID=78
 

Read my personal finance columns at:
 
http://www.postandcourier.com/section/PC050202
 

Follow me on Twitter: @DSladeNews
 


